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Find us Online at: 

http://sgcca.org 

https://nextdoor.com 

https://facebook.com 

It was great seeing a lot of 
familiar faces and meeting 
some new neighbors. If you 
didn't make it out this year 
we hope you can join us in 
2019!

2018-2019 Dues

er Egg hunt in March 2019

On October 20th we held 
the 5th annual South 
Graylyn Crest Fall Festival. 
The event included food, 
fun games and prizes and 
the kids had a great time.

Easter Bunny needed! 
(costume provided)

ANNUAL COMMUNITY 
MEETING!

November 13th, 6pm @ 
Brandywine Hundred 
Library. We will elect 
officers, provide a 
budget update and hold 
open discussion on any 
topics of concern. 
Please join us!
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